
Dear Members, 
 
Merry Christmas & a Happy Blessed 2025 to you and your family!! Reach out to our 
Veterans and check in on them. Let them know they are being thought of and loved. 
Next month I’ll be contacting our District Presidents and Auxiliary Presidents to get a 
midyear review of how things are going.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me via email; reneeking.vfwa@gmail.com or 505-
660-0949.  
 
Together we can accomplish great things, if we work together, cooperate with others, 
respect one another, and give credit where credit is due.  
 
Thank you for all you do,  
Renee King 
President for the Department of New Mexico 
 


